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1st November 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

Holiday Club: February half-term & 26th – 29th March 
2018 

 
 
We are pleased to confirm that the school may be offering a Holiday Club for the 
February half-term and the first half of the Easter Holidays, 26th – 29th March 18 
(depending on number of attendees) for a cost of: 
 

❖ £25 for a full day 8.00am to 4.30pm 
 

❖ £15 for a half day either 8.00am to 12.00 or 12.30 to  4.30pm 
 
We will provide breakfast, however please note a packed lunch will be required 
for ALL full day bookings.  
 
Children will enjoy a wide range of indoor and outdoor activities on the day including 
the opportunity to play on our extensive playing fields and trim trail (weather 
permitting). 
 
There are only 24 spaces available so bookings are being taken on a first come first 
served basis. Please contact the office should you require a booking form. We are 
asking for booking forms to be returned to the Main Office by Friday 19th January. 
 
Once your place has been confirmed we will send an invoice via your child for the fee 
to be paid in full by Friday 2nd February if payment in full is not received by this time 
you may lose your place.  
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs L Powell 
School Business Manager 
 


